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-----Original Message-----
From: Matt Kuhns <mjk@edgeofspace.net>
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2020 5:56 PM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Case number: 18-1607-EL-BGN

Dear Board Members,

Now more than ever, Ohio needs productive investments like the Emerson Creek Wind Farm. I apologize for the
cliched phrase, but it’s very true.

Ohio’s budget faces big challenges, as do local governments. Even before the pandemic and necessary closure of
many businesses, weather and tariffs were harming the local economies in Erie and Huron Counties.

Combined with the benefits to all, from additional clean energy, now’s the time to welcome investments like this to
Ohio. Please issue a permit to the Emerson Creek Wind Project:

Case number: 18-1607-EL-BGN
Applicant: Firelands Wind, LLC

Thank you for your attention to this important opportunity for Ohio’s future,

Matt Kuhns

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not click links or
open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov <mailto:csc@ohio.gov> or click the Phish Alert Button if
available.




17305 Madison Ave Apt 1 
Lakewood OH 44107 
April 15, 2020


Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 E. Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215


Re: 18-1607-EL-BGN  Emerson Creek Wind Farm


Dear Board Members,
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I apologize for the cliched phrase, but it’s very true.
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necessary closure of many businesses, weather and tariffs were harming the local economies in 
Erie and Huron Counties.
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investments like this to Ohio. Please issue a permit to the Emerson Creek Wind Project (Docket 
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